
Nevada  has  money  for  trail
projects
The Nevada Division of State Parks administers grant funds
from the Federal Highway Administration’s Recreational Trails
Program  (RTP).  Approximately  $1.2  million  in  funding  is
available for the 2017 fiscal year.

Applications are due by Feb. 3 and are available online.

The  program  funds  motorized  and  non-motorized  recreational
trail  projects  for  federal,  state,  and  local  governments,
American  tribes,  special  government  districts  and  private
individuals and organizations.

For further information or questions, contact Janice Keillor
at 775.684.2787 or jkeillor@parks.nv.gov.
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